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DocuMeENT No. 458
September 25, 1962

THE MARITIME LAW ASSOCIATION
OF THE UNITED STATES

1962 FALL MEETING ¢

The 1962 Fall Meeting of the Association will be held at the
New York County Lawyers Association, 14 Vesey Street, New York
City, on Friday, November 2, 1962 at 2:00 P. M.

The Fall Dinner Meeting for members of the Association only
will be held on Friday evening, November 2, 1962 at the Hotel
Commodore, Lexington Avenue and Forty-Second Street, New York
City. The Grand Ballroom of the hotel with its attendant spacious
accommodations has been made available to us for the dinner.

The Judges who are Associate Members of the Association, as
well as the other Circuit and District Judges of New York and
nearby Circuits and Districts will be invited to the dinner as guests
of the Association. If any member will advise the Secretary of the
names of any Federal Judges from other Circuits or Districts who
are likely to be in or near New York at about the time of the meet-
ing, the Executive Committee will be pleased to invite them also as
guests. Cocktails will be served at 6:45 P. M. and dinner will be
served at 7:45 P. M. Dress is optional.

The charge for the dinner, including cocktails, is $15.00.

We are obliged to inform the Hotel Commodore well in advance
2$ to the number who will attend the dinner. It is important, if
you expect to attend, that you promptly fill out the enclosed reserva-
tion form and send it, with your check payable to The Maritime
Law Association of the United States, to Alfred A. Lohne, Dinner
Committee Chairman, 27 William Street, New York 5, New York.
Reservations can be made only when funds have been received by
the Chairman.

Refunds cannot be made with respect to cancellations received
after October 31, 1962.
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If the members will indicate on the reservation form with whom
they desire to be seated, the Committee will endeavor to be guided
accordingly in arranging the seating.

The members of the Dinner Committee are:

ALFRED A. LoBNE, Chairman
Ricuarp E. REPETTO
VINCENT J. RYAN

James H. SiMONSON

SPECIAL NOTICE

Members will receive soon a report of the Chairman of the
Committee on Comité Maritime International, Mr. Arthur M. Boal,
together with a copy of the Brussels Convention of 1962 on The
Liability of Operators of Nuclear Ships. Also, they will receive from
the Chairman of the Committee on Bills of Lading, Mr. John C.
Moore, a teport of the International Sub-Committee on Bill of
Lading Clauses. The agenda for the meeting on November 2, 1962
will include, in addition to reports of other standing committees,
reports by Mr. Boal and Mr. Moore. Mr. Boal will be seeking
instructions and Mr. Moore will be interested in comments from
the members present inasmuch as the International Maritime Com-
mittee has decided to hold its XXVIth Conference at Stockholm
June 9th-June 15th, 1963.

JaMEs J. HIGGINS
Secretary
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